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Comments: I'm writing to comment on the USFS proposal for a mineral withdrawal in the Pactola Reservoir area.

Given the importance of this watershed to the population living downstream, | heartily support a mineral
withdrawal for the watershed on Rapid Creek.

Many modern-day hard rock mines are especially susceptible to weather events that carry toxic waste
downstream, something that this watershed and the Pactola Reservoir cannot afford.

Please follow through with this mineral withdrawal.



